
WASR - Radio Wolfeboro, Inc.
BOX 900 (VARNEY ROAD) - WOLFEBORO, NH 03894 - (603) 569-2232

December 31, 1975

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to confirm your reception report for WASR from
0005 to 0008, 24 December, 1975. The information contained
in your reception report agrees substantially with our logs
and test records for that time and date.

While the items from 0005 to 0008 are just about on the
nose, the 0008:20 entry must have been from another station, as
we continued the test procedure from this time until 11 after
the hour.

Thanks for tuning us in....and I hope you'll try us again
in the summer of '76, when we hope to have 2500 watts!

Sincerely yours,

,/e4
Alan W. every


